
Monday, March 16, 2020 
 

To my Room 122 Family,  
 
I miss you all already! Please know that I am thinking of you every day and can’t wait to 
see your smiling faces in class. We will be back before you know it! 
 

In the meantime, it is SUPER important that you continue to exercise your brain to 
keep it strong. You have learned SO much this school year and I want you to stay in 
tip-top shape. I’m sure by now your parent/guardian has mentioned to you the activities 
you will find on the district website. I strongly encourage you to complete those 

activities. YOU DO NOT NEED TO PRINT OUT EACH PAGE. That 
would be a LOT of printing. Instead, I would get a notebook or stack of lined paper 
when you are ready to complete a lesson. Put a heading at the top so I know which 
lesson you are doing. It can look something like this: 
 
Name:    Date:    Subject:   Lesson #: 
 
Answers:  
1.  

2.  
 
Reading every single day is also something I know will keep your reading brain strong. 
Remember, . I will be working on loading things 
onto our class website for some other activities for enrichment and extra practice. 
However, you can also use Prodigy, X-tra Math, Kahoot, No Red Ink, and other 
websites that we use in our class to practice. A list of links is also included in the 
lessons teachers posted online. As a reminder, our class website is: 

    https://www.casdschools.org/RB.Mathisen 
 
If you have ANY questions (or just want to say hello), please E-mail me at 

mathisend@casdschools.org. I will check my E-mail every day. You can also use 
the REMIND app if your parent/guardian signed up for that.  
 
Your Proud Teacher,  

Miss Mathisen        
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